Rob McKenna

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON
Utilities and Transportation Division
1400 S Evergreen Park Drive SW « PO Box 40128 « Olympia WA 98504-0128 « (360) 664-1183
December 7, 2006

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 8. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. 0. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v.
Fragaria Landing Water Company, Inc., Docket No. UW-060662

Dear Ms. Washbumn:

In accordance with WAC 480-07-730(4), I am notifying the Commission that the parties (Staff
and Fragaria Landing Water Company, Inc.} have reached a full settlement in principle in Docket
No. UW-060662. Consequently, we respectfully request that the procedural schedule be
suspended in this matter.

The parties will need to reduce the details of the settlement to writing. The parties anticipate
filing the Settlement Agreement, along with any supporting documentation, by the week of
January 15, 2007.

If you need any additional information, please let me know. Thank you for your consideration.
MICHAEL FASSIO
Assistant Attorney General
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